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Welcome to the Heidelberg family!  

 

With the release of the New Student Checklist in February, you will receive weekly updates 

every Monday. These updates will assist you in completing the New Student Checklist, ease 

the transition process as you prepare to arrive on campus, and highlight many of the great 

services and opportunities Heidelberg has to offer. 

 

The weekly emails will be archived on our website for you and your parents to view at any 

time, by clicking the button below. Don't forget to start checking your Heidelberg email on a 

regular basis! Your email can be activated by clicking on "Net ID Activation" on your New 

Student Checklist within OASIS. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact any of the offices below, or myself, with any questions you 

may have throughout this process. I look forward to seeing you on campus soon!  

 

In Berg Pride, 

 

Brad Gibson 

Assistant Director of Admission Operations 

419-448-2095 

bgibson@heidelberg.edu 

https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/t6m3gGz2nmAoFTSflIdWSyuve13GR9bMM_Z9yVKJkrcghMdRW9efoO-u-MmxwM4bh_fua6SkY-OleIkeEr3CL0yFUKXYEUERIMjodTTrWuYI2wmq_xy4Y42xa1WqciG5/3js/TYrwQOJCSwSQEtPvZpen5Q/h1/Qp7-gCUPx3CzkdMsMcA5EryFeoJQc1VpqV3WQk6_ZYQ
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